
 

TOWN OF NATICK 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 148, as amended, that 

the Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 10, 2021, at 7:00 pm, upon 

the application of KEVPAM, LLC, Inc. to amend a flammable storage license at 194-196 West 

Central Street.  The license is being amended to store 35,000 gallons of biofuel in one of the 

existing tanks. There will be no additional storage in this license application. Due to COVID 19 

restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can 

participate in the virtual meeting being held through Zoom. Log in instructions will be 

published on the 2/10/2021 Select Board agenda. 
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